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I do not agree with rank choice voting. I don't want a complex system where the 

voters choose 1,2,3 and some only choose 1 and others rank. Leave it the way it is 

and stop making things so complicated that folks lose trust in voting system. If there 

needs to be run-off then we should continue the way we have and voters go back to 

the polls.  


